SKI CLUB ANNUAL MEETING

The Terrace Bay Ski Club will hold its Annual Meeting in the Recreation center large meeting room, on Friday, December 6th at 7:30 p.m.

The business portion of the meeting will feature election of officers and a discussion of club activities for the forthcoming ski season.

We have been able to obtain a spectacular film from General Motors Corp. on "Hot Dog Skiing" which will be shown at this meeting.

Ski Club members and all others interested in skiing are invited to attend.

TOWN TALK CANCELLED

Due to the fact that a majority of the candidates for Council and School Trustees in Terrace Bay have been returned to office by acclamation, Town Talk has been cancelled.

We would urge every citizen to cast his or her vote in the upcoming Municipal Election on Monday, December 2nd.

- Terrace Bay Chamber of Commerce

DONATION TO HOSPITAL BUILDING FUND

Mrs. Jean Crook, President of the Ladies
Auxiliary to the Canadian Legion, Branch 109,
Schreiber, presented a \$500.00 donation to the
McCausland Hospital Building Fund, when Joan
Nugent and Rena McAdam met with them and members of the Royal Canadian Legion at their
November IIth functions. This is a much appreciated contribution from those busy ladies.

Anyone wishing to make donations to the hospital building fund will receive a receipt valid for income tax purposes.

CHARITY BINGO THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28th at MOOSE HALL

8 P.M.

M.

Sponsored by the Catholic Women's League of Terrace Bay.

ALL PROCEEDS GO TO THE HOSPITAL BUILDING FUND.

Come out and HELP BUILD YOUR NEW HOSPITAL

All money prizes - no minors please.

COMMENT

Pine 9

In last weeks issue of the Torce Bay News Contractor R.T. Yates put a notice to the Terrace Bay Residents that effective November 19th "all garbage must be put in proper containers, which is garbage cans or plastic bags. Garbage put in boxes will be left. Empty boxes must be cut up and tied".

After reading this an inquiry was made at the Municipal Office to see the contract the town has with Mr. Yates.

Bill Hanley immediately phoned the contractor to get clarification on this notice. The contractor stated that many houseowners leave the tops of the boxes open so that when the garbage person picks up the boxes after a heavy rain the bottom falls out and garbage is strewn all over the ground.

Mr. Hanley then read the contract to the contractor and an understanding was reached that as long as the boxes are properly sealed they will be picked up.

LEGION BOWLING LEAGUE

Standings to November I5th Cameron Highlanders I8; Corvettes I7;
Spitfires I6; Bombardiers I2; Irish
Regiment 9.

Games over 200: Pat Jones 245; T. Velanoff 212, 260, 226 (698); E. Beddard 224, 234, (633).

EDWARD BEAR & NEW POTATOES

IN CONCERT
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27th
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28th
TERRACE BAY HIGH SCHOOL
8:00 P.M. \$3.50 Per Person

Sponsored By: Terrace Bay Youth Club

OPENTO THE PUBLIC

Advancé Tickets Available from: Debbie Vienneau Phone 825-3560